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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: The Committee are researching funding opportunities with the focus of raising funds 
towards improvements required for the roof.  
 
2: Some maintenance work has taken place at Colebridge in the last 3-4 months. This 
has included the clearing of the gutters, and replacement of some new convector 
heaters in the playing rooms. 
 
3: Junior coaching has returned to Colebridge following the easing of lockdown by 
the Government. The coaching programme continues to be delivered in a Covid-
secure environment. 
 
4: Depending upon further restrictions being eased, it is hoped that Over 18 table 
tennis can return from Monday 17th May. Further details will be provided to all 
members regarding this nearer the time after the Government announcement (on 
approximately 10th May). 
 
5: The date for the AGM has been set for Thursday 8th July at 7.30pm. The committee 
are hoping this will take place at Colebridge however will keep members informed 
accordingly. 
 
 
Stay safe. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
 


